[bookmark: _GoBack]Improvements to Draughton’s bus service from 1 September 2019

Major changes from Sunday 1 September should improve the X84 service and its connections with other routes.

New departure times will be posted in the bus shelter.

Main points to note are:

1. Major roadworks on the Headrow mean that buses will no longer call at Leeds Bus Station. Instead the service will start and terminate at Leeds (Albion Street).

2. Earlier east-bound departure times from Draughton mean that most of the connections are restored with the X52 service between Ilkley and Harrogate, which leaves Stand C at Ilkley Bus Station at 25 minutes past the hour.

3. Draughton now gets its own bus to Leeds on Saturday mornings. The service begins at 08:48 from the bus shelter and is due in Ilkley at 09:12, Otley at 09:38 and Leeds at 10:20. A 10:20 arrival in Harrogate can be obtained by connecting with the X52 in Ilkley.

4. The first weekday morning service from Draughton to Skipton has been retimed to leave six minutes earlier at 07:50.
